
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PREFERRED LABORATORY CHANGE  

 

April 25, 2019 
 

The Langdale Company Employee Benefit Plan (the Plan) has contracted 

with Laboratory Corporation of America (LabCorp) for Laboratory 

Services, effective immediately.  

 

Plan Members can seek laboratory services at LabCorp today.  You may 

also continue to use Quest Diagnotics. 

 

Please contact TLC Benefit Solutions at 229-249-0940 if you have any 

questions concerning this notice.   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


